
Ft. Wayne York Rite Bodies 
Chapter #19, Council #4 and Commandery #4 
216 E. Washington St. 
Ft. Wayne, In. 46802 
  
  
Meetings third Wednesday @ 7:30 P.M. 
Fourth Floor Ft. Wayne Masonic Temple 
  
  
Rick Carroll 
Commander 
1-260-750-3440 
myway2112@hotmail.com 
  
  
Sir Knights Greetings, 
  
  
It is with great pleasure that I announce that Ft. Wayne Commandery #4 has been chosen to host 
the upcoming 3rd Battalion meeting on the 23rd of February 2011.  The meeting will be held on 
the 5th floor of the Ft. Wayne Masonic Temple. Refreshments will be served in the red 
room beginning at 6:00 P.M. with the meeting following at 7:00 P.M. Attendance has been 
requested of Battalion Commander, as well as Battalion E.C.s', Commanderies Generalissimos, 
Captains General, And all Recorders of the Commanderies. We here at Fort Wayne 
Commandery look forward to hosting this event. So please join us.  
  
  
The 38th annual Tri-State Festival is quickly approaching. The Tri-State Festival gives us the 
opportunity not only to perform degree work, but also to see some old friends from other 
Commanderies that we have not seen in a while. We hope you will join us for some great degree 
work as well as sharing in the camaraderie. Degrees will be conferred on Saturday, the 26th of 
February 2011, in Bryan OH, and on the following Saturday, the 5th of February 2011, in Angola, 
IN. Registration begins at 8:00 A.M., degree work to begin at 9:00 A.M. on both dates. We 
strongly urge all Sir Knights to reach out to our Masonic brethren that have not obtained the York 
Rite Degrees and extend an invitation. We are looking forward to a successful festival. 
  
  
And finally, I along with all the members of the Ft. Wayne York Rite Bodies wish to extend a heart 
felt welcome to our newest members as we welcome you to attend our stated meetings. The 
coming year provides the Commandery with new challenges and opportunities for all. It is my 
sincere hope that our newer Sir Knights will rise to the occasion and meet these challenges in the 
coming year.   
  
  
Fraternally 
Rick Carroll 
Commander  


